
 
 

 
 
Hello Families, 
 
We are excited to get to re-open church this Sunday!  It is an important part of our mission to 
partner with you to lead your kids to grow in their walk with Christ. We are aware that some of 
you may choose to join us right away and some may stay home a while longer. We encourage 
you to do what you feel is best for your family. We will be ready to welcome you with an air-
five when we see you!! 
 
If you do choose to join us on Sunday’s, it may look a little different than usual. First of all, we 
will be welcoming kids in service. On your way in make sure to stop by the Kids Check-In area to 
get your kids a Church Fun Pack. We hope this might help make service a little more fun for our 
kids. New packs will be given out each Sunday, so make sure you take them home with you!  
 
Also, our Mother’s room and overflow area will be open during our services if you need to use 
them. These areas will be cleaned and sanitized between services. Social distancing and the 
wearing of masks will still be required in these areas. 
 
Of course, we’ll need to work together to help keep our services a safe place for everyone, so 
please keep your kids with you at all times and stay home and participate in church online if any 
family member has had a fever in the past 14 days, shows any symptoms of COVID-19, or has 
been around anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
We are looking forward to the day when we can re-open the New Life Kids area. Yet, please 
know we are taking all the appropriate steps to make our environments safe (and fun) for your 
family! We will continue to keep you updated throughout the process. 
 
If you have any questions about what to expect, please don’t hesitate to reach out and let me 
know. Our whole team is here for your family. 
 
I’m looking forward to seeing you soon!    
 
Stacey Pfeifer 
Kids’ Pastor 
New Life Church 
stacey@inewlife.church 


